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Moss and Wood Park Open to the Public 
 

LaGrange, Ga. October 7, 2022 – The new Moss and Wood Park 

bordered by Hamilton Road, Colquitt and Brown Streets in LaGrange is 

now open to the public.  

 
Moss and Wood Park 

Moss and Wood Park is a replacement park of the popular Union Street 

Park which was acquired by GDOT during the Hamilton Road widening 

project. Amenities in this new park include a playground and fitness 

equipment, walking trails, a beautiful outdoor covered stage for 

community events, open greenspace, adult swings, pavilions, BBQ grills 

and game tables.   



The City of LaGrange will assume the responsibly of maintaining 
Granger Playground.  

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
 
### 

 

 

 

 

mailto:kvanschoor@lagrangega.org
http://www.lagrangega.org/

